
From: "Fernandez, Guido" <GFernandez@cityofhawthorne.org> 
Date: December 14, 2018 at 4:34:46 PM MST 
To: Suja Lowenthal <suja@hermosabch.org> 
Cc: "Shadbehr, Arnie" <AShadbehr@cityofhawthorne.org> 
Subject: Appointment letter for new members of KHHR Communities Network Committee 

Hi Suja, 
  
Arnie wanted me to contact you regarding our newly passed Resolution No. 8038 
creating the KHHR Communities Network Committee. I attached a copy of the 
resolution.  
  
We are reaching out to individuals who might be interested in participating in the 
new Communities Network Committee (CNC).   
  
For each geographic neighborhood listed on the attached Resolution one person 
representative assigned to be serving in the committee will need to submit an 
appointment letter from their Homeowner’s Association (HOA), or district 
Supervisor or council member, in case there is no HOA serving that neighborhood 
(Section 3.II.Membership).  
  
The letter must state that the appointed individual is representing their 
geographic area in the soon to be established Communities Network Committee 
(CNC). 
  
Hope to hear from you soon. Thanks. 
  
Guido Fernandez 

Airport Supervisor 

Hawthorne Municipal Airport 

(310) 349-1636 
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